
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Discusses with Kuwaiti Ambassador Ways to Strengthen
Bilateral Relations

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, discussed with the

Kuwaiti ambassador the relations between the bilateral relations and the ways to strengthen

them, so as to serve the common interests of the two friend countries and peoples.

This came when Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim was receiving in his office in Baghdad, His Excellency

Ambassador of Kuwait Mr. Ali Al Mu’min, on Tuesday, 24/9/2013.

His Eminence highlighted the attention given by Iraq to the contribution of Kuwaiti companies

in the reconstruction of the country and the implementation of development and construction

projects, expressing his hope that the cooperation relations between the two countries head

towards more development and openness.

From his part, the Kuwaiti ambassador stressed that his country is keen on strengthening its

relations with Iraq in different areas.


